
Dear Editor,  

Thank you for peer reviewing of our manuscript, entitled Association between acute 
pancreatitis and Covid-19 infection: what do we know? 

Authors: Beata Jabłońska, Marek Olakowski, Sławomir Mrowiec 
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Thank you for your questions and comments. We have fully addressed all the 
comments and my responses appear below. Our revised work includes corrections 
according to reviewers’ comments in the text. The changes, made according to 
reviewers’ comments, are highlighted in red print in the text.  

We take this opportunity to express my gratitude to the reviewers for their 
constructive and useful remarks. Their comments allowed us to identify areas in my 
manuscript that needed modification. 
We also thank you for allowing me to resubmit a revised copy of the manuscript. 
We hope that the revised manuscript is now acceptable for publication in World Journal 
of Gastrointestinal Surgery. 
 

Responses to Reviewers 

 

Reviewer 03478568 

The active analysis in details based on the data from individual case reports and cohort 
studies has been added in the text (paragraph SUMMARY OF THE LITERATURE 
REVIEW) and Tables 1-2. In addition, the limitations of these studies and further 
studies have been metioned.  

Reviewer 03479389 

The age characteristics, the period from the onset of COVID-19 infection to acute 
pancreatitis, the severity of pancreatitis, the treatment method and the prognosis has 
been presented in Table 1. 

Reviewer 00504192 

There were no suggestions of correction. The manuscript has been accepted in the 
current form. 

Reviewer 00504192 

The English has been improved. The manuscript has gone through a professional 
English editing by AJE. The editing certificated has been submitted with the revised 
manuscript. 
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